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Hello CK Alumnae! 
We hope this September finds you well and looking forward to all 
things fall. It has been lovely to be back at Truman, reunite with 
smiling faces, and hit the ground running with plenty of service 
and social events! In the first few weeks of school we’ve had the 
opportunity to catch up with our friends at Manor Care for Uno 
on Monday nights, as well as bowling, a car show, and an ice 
cream social. We’ve also continued our weekly mentoring sessions 
with the middle schoolers here in Kirksville, and are about to 
start a few new projects, such as walking kids from Ray Miller 
Elementary over to the middle school in the afternoons, and 
providing after-school childcare at the Crossing church. Being 
youngsters ourselves not too long ago, it is such a privilege to 
spend time with the kids in our community and be a positive, fun 
part of their day. A few upcoming service and fundraising projects 
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include volunteering at the annual NEMO triathlon, selling 
caramel apples at a football game (go Bulldogs!), and working the 
JDRF InspireOne/Kids’ Fun Run. On the social side of things, we 
are excited to have our dads and other important men in our lives 
come visit us soon for Dad’s Day! We’ll be out at  Thousand Hills 
doing some hiking, yard games, and grilling. 

And most importantly, because this involves YOU lovely ladies, 
Homecoming is coming up fast! It will be Saturday, October 
10th, and you all are invited to join in the fun! We would love to 
see familiar faces as well as get the chance to connect with 
Cardinal Keys from before our time at Truman! Please see the 
other attachment along with this email for more information 
regarding Homecoming and all the fun events we’ll have that day!

Lastly, we have a couple of updates to keep you in the loop with 
Cardinal Key throughout the year! We have recently joined 
Instagram! If you have an account, feel free to follow us: 
@cardinalkey_tsu. Additionally, in the past week we have created 
a Cardinal Key blog! Each month, two or three members will be 
contributing an entry, whether it be something they shared 
during Virtue Spotlight, a new cause or charity they are 
passionate about, or simply something that has been on their 
heart. We are also looking for any alumnae who would be open to 
contributing their thoughts and reflections on life after college, 
so if you are interested, please email cardinal_key@yahoo.com for 
more information! And if you would simply like to read our blog, 
please go to cardinalkey.wordpress.com. 

This past school year has been an incredible time for Cardinal 
Key, filled with growth, learning, friendship, and, as usual, karma. 
We inducted eleven new members in April, and they have so 
quickly taken impressive leadership roles within our organization. 
We simply cannot imagine life without them! The most amazing 
thing about CK, as you know, is that it tends to find you at just 
the right time in your life, and provides the people you need most 
to uplift, support, and teach you. We are so honored to share such 
a unique network with hundreds of outstanding women since 
1934. Once a CK, always a CK!

We hope to see you soon for Homecoming! CK Love,
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